
Garden Grove officially welcomed new Fire Station No.6, at 
West Haven Park, with a community ribbon-cutting event.  A 
new community room and playground were also inaugurated.

Fire Station No. 6 is a full-function, modern day, public 
service facility.  The 7,890 square-foot facility includes an 
apparatus bay, front office, visitor lobby, laundry facility, 
kitchen and dining room, day room, and eight bunk rooms.

FFor more details, visit ggcity.org
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Garden Grove Unified School District 
(GGUSD) announces a school-wide project 
to install air conditioning units to all GGUSD 
schools by 2020.  Currently, 56 schools are 
equipped with air conditioning, with the 
remaining 12 schools set to receive new units 
during the summer of 2019 and 2020.

GGGUSD is grateful for the community 
support of Measure P, the district’s $311 
million bond measure, which is providing 
funding for the completion of the 
school-wide air conditioning installation.  
For more information, please visit ggusd.us.
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The City is seeking businesses to be part of the annual Garden Grove College Graduates’ Reception 
class of 2019.  By sponsoring this event, you help support higher education and a professional workforce 
in our community, while increasing your exposure.  For more information, please contact the Office of 
Community Relations at (714) 741-5280 or visit ggcity.org/grads.

Sponsor
Garden Grove college graduates 

Construction activities 
continue for the I-405 
Freeway widening to 
improve 16 miles of 

freeway entrances, exits, 
and bridges.

FFor the latest information 
and updates, visit 

www.octa.net/405map

Free Residential
Bulk Item and 
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Santa Ana College’s School 
of Continuing Education is 
offering free ESL classes 
every Monday and Tuesday, 
from 5:30 p.m. to 8:30 p.m., 
at Buena Clinton Youth and 
Family Center, 12661 
SunSunswept Avenue.

Registration is ongoing 
and open to all.  To register 
or for more information, 
call (714) 741-5768 or visit 
www.buenaclinton.org

The new year will begin by reflecting on the past year’s successes in the community 
and what lies ahead for Garden Grove at the 2019 State of the City Luncheon.
The event will be held on Wednesday, January 30, 2019, at 11:00 a.m., at the Great 
Wolf Lodge Southern California.  
For more details, visit www.gardengrovechamber.com

free esl classes

Scheduling a collection is as easy as 1,2,3…

• Have a list of items to be collected

• Call 714-238-2444 or visit 
disposalservices.net

• Put items out for collection on the 
specific collection day

CCall 714-238-2444 or visit 
RepublicServices/site/gardengrove.ca 
to schedule today!


